
Monday morning I was sitting around the table with the Cru 
leaders in Boston with whom I regularly connect. During the 
meeting people shared something from their ministry for 
prayer, which we immediately prayed for. I thought sharing 
them with you would give you some idea of some of the things 
going on and could give you the opportunity to pray as well. 
 
Tammy - At Harvard "The Lost and Found" (what did people 
lose / find in the pandemic) event next Tuesday Oct 26 live 
and Oct 28 Zoom: That it will have a big impact on campus. 
And there would be good spiritual conversations afterward. 
 
Sarah - At MIT - Lots of momentum - team wisdom in leading 
the student leaders.  
Emilio would go the Next (Cru recruiting conference Oct 
30-31.)  
 
Liz - New England Staff Retreat this weekend (Oct 22-24). Welcoming environment that those who are 
new or are hurting would be supported and encouraged. That we'd be Covid safe.  
 
Andrew - Many ministry opportunities - what does he move ahead? at Babson a new opportunity for a 
grad ministry, at Bentley and Fitchburg a new opportunity for an athletic ministry, at Curry College a 
partnering opportunity. 
 
Todd - The ministry at Northeastern University has doubled. We've been doing it in partnership with a 
church plant and have some concerns with how some things are being postured. Wisdom 
and discernment in how to proceed. 
 
Jeremiah and Pat - At Harvard we need a new generation of Christian leaders among the athletes. 
Also first and 2nd year student men to join small groups where they can grow in Christ in community.  
 
Ben - Meeting with Boston College athletes. Wisdom in the conversation.  
 
Bill - Non-Christian faculty couple coming for dinner. To be able to share God's love and words in a 
winsome manner. 

 Thank you for your prayers and encouragement for the Celebration of Life I led for 
my sister Ann. God answered much prayer and I was able to say what He'd put on 
my heart to share. Many came up to me afterwards thanking me and some 
mentioned something in particular that had connected with them. A woman who 
worked there heard me share and came up afterwards. My words had ministered to 
her too. Her brother had passed away 9 months before. She is a follower of Christ 
and thought the message of good news found in Jesus was clear.  
 
It was good to be with everyone.


I cannot fully express the difference it makes having your partnership in the gospel. 
Thank you. 	 	 	  


	 	 	 	 	 	 Because God is love, 
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